NOTICE OF ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING
FOR THE YEAR 2018
OF THE CAMPBELL TOWN BOARD

The Town Board of the Town of Campbell will hold a special

meeting on January 3, 2018 at7:00 p.m. at the Campbell Town Hall to take
care of organizational business for the year 2018.

The meeting is open to the public.

Sandra M. Austin,
Campbell Town Clerk

DATED: December 27,2017



